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Comments for Public Posting: 1 firmly oppose this measure as it will only serve as a cash grab
for members who are pushing for this to pass. Forcing private
business to solve a public problem is not the way to do this. If the
city is adamant about resolving this then have them outright
purchase homes for the homeless in a community which can be
managed accordingly. Hotels are not equipped to handle such a
task



